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ON FEBRUARY 9th, 2021, Senior Senator Randall T. Fitzgerald requested an Advisory 

Opinion regarding the potential creation of a new Senate seat for the constituency of student 

employees. The court finds this proposal to be wholly constitutional. However, the Court 

chooses not to issue an official opinion regarding the matter, as the prerogative to create a Senate 

seat resides with the Senate.  

 

 

 

 

 


